
Our Simcoe Hall Team!

MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Serving Our Community Since 1935

Welcome to Simcoe Hall’s
Community Connections 

Follow us on social media:

www.simcoehall.com | 905-728-7525 |  info@simcoehall.com 
387 Simcoe Street South Oshawa, ON

Simcoe Hall Settlement House
@simcoehallsh

Let’s be friends! 

Charitable Registration No: 11915 0399 RR0001

We look forward to continuing our partnerships and commitment to serving the
community's most vulnerable in the upcoming year. 

I'd like to express my sincere gratitude to every community member who supported
Simcoe Hall this holiday season. Whether you toured our facility, volunteered,
hosted events, shared our posts, or donated to our food and toy drives, your

contributions are deeply appreciated. Thanks to your dedication, we upheld the
Simcoe Hall Legacy by distributing Holiday Hampers filled with essential items and
providing brand new toys and gifts to 1,600 children and youth, ensuring they had a

joyous holiday season they might not have otherwise experienced.

Check out our social media pages for upcoming events, including our
Annual Charity Golf Tournament coming this September!

~Tiffany Kift



FOOD BANK UPDATE

SENIORS PROGRAM

AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM

Excitement filled the air within the After School
Program as the holiday season unfolded, thanks
to the generous support from General Motors,

Arctic Spas, and RBC! Their contributions ensured
every child received a gift, spreading joy and

warmth throughout the community. 

DJ Lyndz and Company set the stage for another
unforgettable evening at our annual Valentine's

Spaghetti dinner, bringing families together for a
night of music, laughter and delicious food.

We are so grateful to members of our community
for the unwavering support that continues to

make our ASP a thriving hub for learning and fun!

December was a very busy month for the food
bank, where we prepared food hampers for 1,040

households. We were fortunate to have an
amazing group of dedicated volunteers along

with the overwhelming generosity of our
community!

Our numbers are continuing to rise and we are
working hard to provide for our clients, despite a

severe decline in donations. 

We are currently renovating our food bank space
to provide a streamlined intake model which will

improve client access.
Stay tuned for all the updates.!

The year-end was fulfilling and memorable. Our
Seniors enjoyed a magical Holiday Party with

festive music from the 'Singsations' and a
traditional homemade turkey dinner complete with

all the fixings!

PROGRAM UPDATES

Everyone in attendance received personalized gifts
delivered by Santa himself! 

If you would like to join our Seniors Program, please
call us at 905-728-7525 or 

email laurian@simcoehall.com 



For more information, 
please visit: 

durhamfarmconnections.ca

For more information, 
please email:

sockswarminghearts@gmail.com

COMMUNITY EVENTS



SIMCOE HALL EVENTS


